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Good morning,
This is to confirm your email has been received in the Planning Division.  You have not provided an
address or meeting body for reference, please do so that your comment can be part of the public
record.

Thank you.

ELIZABETH ELLIOTT | Staff Aide II
Community Development Department | Planning Division
1500 Warburton Avenue | Santa Clara, CA 95050
O : 408.615.2450   Direct : 408.615.2474

-----Original Message-----
From: Ellen Pritchard  
Sent: Tuesday, November 12, 2024 10:02 AM
To: Planning Public Comment <PlanningPublicComment@santaclaraca.gov>
Subject: I oppose the size of the building
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